
 

Thanksgiving 2023 

 

Dear Residents of Port Washington North Village,  

 

As we approach the season of gratitude and togetherness, I extend my warmest wishes to each 

and every one of you for a joyous and fulfilling Thanksgiving. This time of year allows us to 

reflect on our blessings, express our appreciation for our loved ones, and embrace the spirit of 

giving. In the spirit of celebration, I am thrilled to announce the much-anticipated annual 

Thanksgiving 5-mile run, "The Run for the Red Feather."  

However, to ensure the safety and smooth operation of this event, I want to remind everyone 

about the temporary road closures that will be in effect on race day. The list of impacted road 

closures are listed below.  

Please plan your travel accordingly and consider using alternative routes to avoid any 

inconvenience caused by the road closures. Your cooperation and understanding are greatly 

appreciated as we strive to make this event enjoyable for all participants and spectators.  

Let us also take this opportunity to express our gratitude for the dedicated efforts of our 

community members, volunteers, law enforcement, and all those involved in making this event 

a success each year. Your unwavering support contributes significantly to the vibrancy and unity 

of our village.  

As we gather around our tables with family and friends to share in the Thanksgiving feast, let us 

not only relish in the delicious food but also cherish the bonds that unite us. May this 

Thanksgiving be filled with warmth, love, and moments of cherished happiness for you and your 

loved ones.  

Wishing you a Happy Thanksgiving!  

 

Warmest Regards,  

 

Mayor Bob Weitzner 

Port Washington North Village 


